
 FOR INFORMATION 
TO:  Committee of the Whole MEETING DATE: September 11, 2024 

FROM:  Brenda Rowe, Councillor  

SUBJECT: Community Safety Update  

FILE NO:  0360  

PURPOSE 

To promote an upcoming meeting to further discuss community safety in the District of Sechelt 

at 6:30pm on October 3, 2024 at the Sechelt Activity Centre. 

DISCUSSION 

Summary 

The August 21, 2024 community safety meeting held at the Sechelt Activity Centre was successful 

in bringing together concerned citizens who offered valuable insights. The positive turnout and 

constructive dialogue demonstrated a strong community desire to address these challenges 

collectively. Building on this momentum, the Sechelt Community Safety Committee invites 

everyone to join us for a follow-up meeting at 6:30pm on October 3, 2024 at the Sechelt Activity 

Centre, where we will discuss specific solutions and strategies for implementation.  

Continued collaboration is crucial in creating a safer and more vibrant community for all. 

SUSTAINABILITY PLAN IMPLICATIONS 

1. Social Sustainability and Community Well Being 

STRATEGIC PLAN IMPLICATIONS 

1. Effective Growth 

3. Community Safety and Wellbeing 

6. Fostering a Vibrant Downtown Core 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

Costs to the District include event advertising, a facilitator, staff time, venue rental, office 

supplies, and food or beverage served, if any. 

COMMUNICATIONS 

This message will be broadcasted to the public by way of the District website, social media 

platforms and the local newspaper. 



Respectfully submitted, 

Brenda Rowe 

Councillor 

 

 

Attachments: 

 

1 – Sechelt Community Safety Meeting: What we Heard – To be Distributed  

 

 


